Arrowood Homeowners Association Meeting December 6, 2000

Attendees:



Residents Attending:

Tom DeWisplaere


Bill Lacy 

Steve Jones



Soon Lacy






Diane Morvay


Bill Lacy Sr.

Logan Smith

Byron Lewis

Krista Miller

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM, at Anthony’s Restaurant by Tom DeWisplaere.

1. Previous meeting minutes reviewed. 

2. Santa is coming to the neighborhood December 16th at 1 PM. Krista arranged this with Buckhall Fire Department and her parents. The Fire Truck will be present along with Santa and Mrs. Claus (Krista’s parents). The HOA will supply hot chocolate and candy canes for the children.

3. The graffiti issue was discussed. The board decided to do more research and continue the discussion next month.

4. Kingsley Klossen has been managing our web page www.arrowoodhoa.org for the past 2 years since he set it up. Tom motioned to continue to give Kingsley free HOA dues considering how attentive he is to our needs and also the amount of money he saves us each year. Krista 2nd the motion. All were in favor.

5. Evergreen Terrace sent us an agreement to review and sign pertaining to the storm water management area. Steve suggested that we check with the insurance company for the HOA and also for private citizens, to see if having a pond verses what we have now would impact our policies. We will finalize this issue via e-mail.

6. Resident’s time: no comments.

7. Everyone stayed to enjoy a nice dinner at the restaurant. Krista arranged this nice holiday dinner. It is a shame that there was not more community participation. Thank you Krista.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00PM

Respectfully Submitted,

Diane L. Morvay

Arrowood HOA Secretary

